
 

 

IENOVA ANNOUNCES ITS PARTICIPATION IN THE PUBLIC TENDER 

ORGANIZED BY THE INTEGRAL PORT ADMINISTRATION OF BAJA 

CALIFORNIA SUR 

 

Mexico City, December 6, 2018 – Infraestructura Energética Nova, S.A.B. de C.V., 

“IEnova”, informs that today, through its subsidiary IEnova Petrolíferos V, S. de R.L. de 

C.V., it submitted a proposal to participate in the public tender launched by the Integral 

Port Administration of Baja California Sur, S.A. de C.V. (“API Baja Sur”) for the award 

of a contract for the use and enjoyment of both marine and terrestrial areas for the 

construction and operation of a public use terminal within API Baja Sur, which will be 

designed for the handling and storage of hydrocarbons, petroleum, petrochemicals and 

other liquids that are technically feasible to manage. 

 

Participating in the bidding process does not guarantee that IEnova will be awarded 

the project. 

 

If IEnova wins the tender, the Company will be responsible for all aspects of 

implementing the project, including permitting, engineering, procurement, construction, 

financing, operation and maintenance of the terminal. 

 

This initiative is consistent with IEnova’s commitment to developing energy 

infrastructure in the country. 

 


